
Extension of the Period for  
Consultation on Review of Licence Conditions in Carrier Licences 

Issued under the Telecommunications Ordinance (Cap. 106) 
 

The Communications and Technology Branch of the Commerce and 
Economic Development Bureau announced today (6 October 2014) that 
the deadline for views and comments to the consultation paper issued on 
5 September 2014 on “Review of Licence Conditions in Carrier Licences 
Issued under the Telecommunications Ordinance (Cap. 106)” has been 
extended. 
 
All submissions to the consultation paper should reach the Office of the 
Communications Authority on or before 20 October 2014 instead of the 
original deadline of 6 October 2014 as indicated in the consultation paper. 
The decision to extend the consultation period has been made in response 
to requests from the industry. 
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